FCC Workshop for Journalists


Can we ensure that the internet will remain a platform for free expression and innovation? The answer depends on the FCC.  Through policies like net neutrality and lifeline broadband, the FCC has the power to decide if access to the internet will remain equal, open and affordable.

Many of these policies will be decided in 2014-2015; it is critical that the public understands what is at stake. Yet reporting on internet policy is often buried in jargony tech blogs or on business pages that most people don’t read.
                                                                                                                                                                       
We need news reporters who can communicate how internet policy will impact everyday life and ordinary people. To that end, the Media Consortium proposes creating a 2-day intensive workshop on the FCC for journalists. 

WHO can attend?
[bookmark: _GoBack]Any person who obtains their living by reporting the news will be eligible to apply for one of 40 slots. We will seek a wide diversity of reporters, because we want information about the FCC to go to a diverse audience.  Reporters will be charged a registration fee to attend.

WHAT will they learn? 
Reporters will leave the workshop understanding how FCC policy is made. They will learn how to read FCC documents, parse FCC timetables, and locate reliable sources. The workshop itself will include a visit to FCC staff offices, an FCC hearing, talks by policy experts and hands-on workshops with lawyers, policy experts, and media beat journalists. 

WHEN will this workshop take place?
The workshop will take place in the late summer/fall of 2014. It will be scheduled to coincide with a FCC hearing. 


The Media Consortium is a national network of independent progressive news outlets. We have run a Media Policy Reporting and Education Project (MPREP) for four years, training over 50 journalists and creating hundreds of pieces of content on media policy. MPREP is funded by a generous grant from the Media Democracy Fund, who have also seeded this FCC workshop with a project management grant.

Partners who have already agreed to participate in the proposed workshop include Free Press, Center for Media Justice, and the Electronic Frontier Foundation.

Amount Requested:
$50,000: 20,000 to put on the workshop + $30,000 in reporter travel scholarships
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